
SUPERINTENDENT
COMMUNITY Q & A

NIGHT

 
The Board of Directors invites the community to a
Q & A night where they will be asking the Interim

Superintendent questions that have been
submitted by the community. If you have a

question you would like to submit, please visit the
Bitly link below or scan the QR Code.

QUILCENE SCHOOL DISTRICT

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31, 2024 
6:00 PM IN THE MPR

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED

MORE INFO: www.qsd48.org

bit.ly/QSDQandA

http://www.qsd48.org/
https://bit.ly/QSDQandA

